
March 15, 2020 

Afternoon Everyone, 

 Per a recently published Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services directive, group activities 
are canceled until further notice.  The Activities Department will be at the facility checking in 
on Residents and offering any assistance as needed.  The Activities Department is also in the 
process of assessing what kind of programming they are able to provide under this new order.   

 Due to current visitation order, family participation in care conferences will be available by 
phone only.   
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Scot Harmon,                                                              Patricia A. Clark, DM 
Administrator                                                              CEO, Administrator 

 


